
From: Michelle Weil
To: CMO_BoardFeedback; Don Horsley; Dave Pine; Carole Groom; Warren Slocum; David Canepa
Cc: MCC; Keith Mangold; Graham Wood; Susan Casey; Karen Allanson; Danny Terwey; Lena Silberman
Subject: Petition from El Granada Residents on Quarry Park Wildfire Threat
Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021 4:41:51 PM
Attachments: Quarry Park Threat Petition 09 19 2021.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear San Mateo County Board of Supervisors,

At the September 22, 2021 meeting of the Midcoast Community Council, councilmembers
voted (6-0) to forward the attached petition to the Board of Supervisors. 

More than 500 residents of El Granada signed the petition, which was organized by
constituent Keith Mangold. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

-- 
Michelle Weil
Chair, Midcoast Community Council
michelleweilmcc@gmail.com
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To: Sukhmani S. Purewal, Assistant Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
Written public comment submission: boardfeedback@smcgov.org 

From:  Susan Cortopassi, Executive Director suesmcca@gmail.com 
Behavioral Health and Recovery Services Contractors’ Association of San Mateo County 

Date: Monday, September 27, 2021 

To: San Mateo County Board of Supervisors and County Manager, Mr. Mike Callagy 

Subject: Written public comment for September 28, 2021 – Agenda Item Number 1/Fiscal Year 
2021-22 budget 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Written public comment: 

The Behavioral Health and Recovery Services Contractors’ Association of San Mateo County is 
comprised of 23 nonprofit member agencies working in partnership with the Behavioral Health and 
Recovery Services department. Our member agencies provide comprehensive supports to the community 
through the provision of essential health and recovery services, informing public policy, advocating for 
access to prevention and wellness services for all. 

Our membership represents 900+ staff that provide mental health, substance use disorder treatment, 
housing, education, expressive arts, community-based and crisis intervention programs and services to 
more than 16,000 residents of all ages each year.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has had a major impact on the capacity of our health care system to continue 
the delivery of essential health services. While demand for services has increased, our members have 
skillfully kept their doors open and adapted to meet the needs of the community.  Our nonprofit 
community-based organizations have been working tirelessly to address the needs of our most vulnerable 
populations. 

Some of our member agencies created and implemented new services at the request of the county in the 
face of the global pandemic. For example, El Centro de Libertad worked alongside Farmworkers, 
providing COVID-19 mitigation education and training to help protect themselves, their families and the 
community. The Mental Health Association of San Mateo County provided over 7,000 individuals and 
families with financial assistance, allowing them to safely quarantine in hotel rooms after exposure to 
COVID-19 to help reduce the spread.  

As you consider approving the FY21-22 budget, we ask for your continued support in helping us do our 
work and fulfill our missions. Together, alongside one another, we can help our community respond, 
recovery, reimagine, and rebuild. An investment in our membership agencies is an investment in our 
community – everyone in San Mateo County deserves an equal opportunity to thrive. 

We Do Better Together Visit our website:   www.smccontractors.net 
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